
June Band Boosters Meeting 
Chuck Christopher called the meeting to order at 7:05. The new board 
members were introduced, Anna Peebles, Demaris Scarpelli, and Anne 
Hendrix. Freshman band camp is going well. We have 35-40 incoming 
freshman. The board would like to get more people involved. The car 
washes have been going very well. June 9th Car wash will be at Pep Boys 
and Raceway. Other fundraisers that were discussed were yard sales and 
coke wagon. There was talk of having a bowling party on August 3rd. The 
parent preview will be held on August 2nd.  

Mr.Majors: 

 Freshman camp has been going well. Percussion camp starts next 
week. There is a trip payment due this month. The fall schedule will be 
emailed. We are looking for people to help on committees (e.g. 
concessions, field maintenance, etc.). If you want to do something speak 
up.  This year’s show title is Reboot –well known classical music that has a 
new, fresh twist. July 7th we are in charge of parking at Finley. Sign up now. 
We need to rework the wheels on the trailer for pit. A training video on how 
to load the travel trailer is going to be made. Our next meeting is on June 
9th. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Trish Easter 


